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Committee Report of  
Resources Committee Meeting via MS Teams 

November 10, 2020 

Present: Bob Beckett, Trustee (Committee Chair) 
Wendy Hobbs, Trustee (Committee Member) 
Allison Watson, Trustee (Committee Member) 
Krista Leakey, SPVPA 
Amanda Dowhy, SPEAC 
Ed Berlando, STA 
Bruce Woodcock, CUPE 
Harold Cull, Secretary Treasurer 
Nicole Gestwa, IT 

1. CALL TO ORDER AND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF FIRST NATIONS TERRITORIES
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by the Committee Chair, Bob Beckett acknowledged that we are
honoured to be meeting on the traditional territories of the Coast Salish, specifically
Esquimalt Nation, Songhees Nation and acknowledge the three nation SD 62 works with directly in
our schools; Scia’new Nation, Coast Salish, and T’Sou-ke Nation; including the West Coast
Pacheedaht Nation Nuu-chah-nulth. (words gifted by the three Nations SD62 works with)

2. COMMITTEE REPORT
The Committee Report for the October 13, 2020 Resources Committee Meeting was reviewed by the
committee members.

3. PRESENTATIONS
There were no presentations.

4. NEW BUSINESS
4.1 Risk Management Plan Review – Harold Cull

Staff provided a two-step process to the Committee in which the Enterprise wide Risk Management 
(ERM) Plan will be reviewed.   A review of the list of risks was started at the meeting and any additional 
comments/feedbacks are to be provided to staff by November 27th. Once the list of risks is complete, 
the Committee will review the applicable mitigation strategies to ensure the risks are managed to a 
tolerable level. 

4.2 20/21 Quarter 1 Financial Forecast – Harold Cull 
Staff provided an update to the Committee on the position of the current school/fiscal year.  As there 
are a significant number of outstanding items to be estimated, the forecast will continue to revised 
after quarter two and three. Quarter two will take place in February, a larger number of variables will 
be known at this time and access to reserve may be necessary.   
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4.3 Transportation Model Feedback and Proposed Changes – Harold Cull 

Staff have reviewed the transportation model, and received feedback from the community.  Staff have 
requested comments from the Committee on the following items: 

• Implementation of an administrative fee;

• Create a defined registration period;

• Service to catchment schools only;

• Removing walk limits.

Discussion centered around the safety fee, and what safety protocols it would be used for. 

Furthermore, the Committee requested staff to look at other options to dissuade ghost riders other 

than charging a fee.  Staff indicated that they will bring survey results from other Districts to the 

Education-Policy Committee for information.   

SPEAC supports a Town Hall 2-3 weeks prior to the changes to the Transportation Model.  They would 

like to include a video on how the system works in addition to a FAQ section. 

Recommended Motion for the Board of Education: 

“That the Board of Education of School District 62 (Sooke) direct staff to prepare draft revisions to 

Board Policy and Regulation F-100 for review and consideration by the Education-Policy Committee at 

their December 2, 2020 meeting”. 

After further discussion, the above recommended motion will not be moved to the Board of 

Education on November 24, 2020. 

5. ADJOURNMENT AND NEXT MEETING DATE:  December 8, 2020


